
 

PRAYER CHAIN ACTIVATION 

E-Mail:  jlgoorhouse@sbcglobal.net  
                       or 924-3435 

F.B.C. ELDERS 
John Beecham 
Jim Boerema 

Tim Bont   
 

F.B.C. DEACONS 
Chris Anderson  
Steve Arcello 
David Crabb 

Dave Gardenour  
Jon Geeting  

John Guikema 
Jamie Holcomb 
Steve Passage 

 Pray  Fo r  Our  M i l i t a ry  
 Families of the Week:  

 

  K.C. Carlson - CA. (Afman) 
  Joshua Dimkoff - (South Korea (Afman) 
  Micah Dykman - VA. 
                     Matthew Eckert - Marines, S.C. 
  Jordan Eisner - GA. (Goorhouse) 
  Troy French - IN. (Murphyôs) 
  Clint Lacure - TN.  (Grasleyôs) 

 

TODAY:  Sunday School - Joy Dykman 
AM:  Jim & Billie Newsted, Naomi Holcomb 
PM:  Service at Fremont Wesleyan 
 

NEXT WEEK:  Sunday School - Barb Gearhart 
AM:  Barb Gearhart, Melissa & Lakota Stanley 
PM:  Family Fellowship Night 

Nursery  Schedule    

THIS WEEK: Team 4     NEXT WEEK: Team 5 

Usher Schedule  

Pauline Afman: Home  
Barb Breuker:  Transitional 

Leora Chesebro: Medical Care 
Mary Dean:  Transitional / Home 

Gladys Dykman: Medical Care 
Irene Ekkel:  Home 

Shirley Eppink: Trillium Springs 
Al Guikema: Transitional  

Marion Hines:  Home 
Audrey Kemmerling: Home (782 W. Brooks St. Newaygo ) 

WillieJo McEachron: Transitional 
Al & Erma Murphy:  Home 
Phyllis Norris:  Fountain View 
LaVinna Rottier:  Home 
Ruth Wingelaar:  Medical Care  

On-line Giving is Available Here at FBC.  
 

This Quick Response (QR) code  
 will connect you to our mobile e-giving page. 

Or, go to fbcfremont.com, and click on e-giving. 

 

CHAD & GINGER CALLISON are in the process of adopting another 
child.  Please pray for the Lord's help & strength as they go through this. 
 
BRANDON CORWIN:  Please pray for continued pain control.   
 
EMERSON ECKERT:  PTL - the spot on his lung is nothing to worry about.   
Emerson & Rose will be spending the winter at:  923 W. Circle Dr., Rossville, Georgia, 30741.   
You will also be able to reach them at their 924-6008 phone number, after they get settled in. 
  
NEIL EVERETTõs  Stem cell transplant process has begun.  
 
ERIC, Gigi Hinesõ brother: His new lungs are working well, however  his kidneys are not 
(which is common for this surgery); his vocal chords arenôt working well due to the intubation; 
and pray for his strength, he is very weak 
 
LOIS GROVE and EXTENDED GROVE FAMILY: Abby Grove Eckertõs Grandpa, Dick 
Grove, passed away and is now present with the Lord.  (Former attendees of FBC.) 
         For those would like to send a card/note of sympathy to Lois Grove,  
          her current address: 3920 Mary Lynn Drive, Urbandale, IA  50322 
 
ERIC -Chan & Rose MacLeanõs grandson: Please Pray for his Salvation & emotional state 
 
HAZEL MOFFETT - PTL Hazel has healed sufficiently and will continue doing intense therapy 
this week (walking up and down stairs, etc.) and is supposed to be released to her daughterôs 
home next week.  Thank you ALL for your prayers.  God is soooooo good!  
 
DONNA OõCONNELL had some stones removed at Mercy last Monday but the Dr. said 
the stones are multiplying and he has no idea why or what it making them.  She 
goes Wed. for an x-ray of kidneys and then sees Dr. Stone on Friday to see what is 
next. This has really taken a toll on her strength.  Please Pray for her.  
 
KRIS RICHESON, Iris Olsenôs daughter was recently diagnosed with leukemia and immedi-
ately put on aggressive treatments and is responding positively.  Krisô family lives in White 
Cloud on a horse farm.  Iris has been helping out.  Please Pray for all. 
 
RAY ROUGHT, Carolyn Brownôs brother of Minnesota has started chemo for bladder cancer 
& will continue through the rest of the year. 
 
TOM SHELITO, brother-in-law of Jim Brown (Jackie) is making good progress from his brain 
tumor surgery.  Radiation is set to begin.  Please continue to pray for good results.  
 
JUDY (WELLMAN) VEENSTRA is now home with the Lord.  Her memorial service will be 
at FBC on Saturday, December 16th at 12:00 with a luncheon after.  Please uphold her 
husband Ron, and her sister Joyce before the Lord. 
 
CYNTHIA VILLANUEVA, Connie Hicksô sister: Pray for her as she begins radiation Dec. 4th. 
 
CATHY WILSON, Angie Frye's mom: Pray for Cathy & her husband Dan.  Cathyôs health is 
declining fast and she is entering Hospice care.  There is reason to rejoice, however, because 
Cathy has accepted the Lord in her heart, and is at peace!  In the midst of great sorrow there 
is also great joy!  
 
NATHAN WOLFORD, the city worker that was injured late summer while at work, has lost 
both of his legs.  Pray for him as he adjusts and rehabilitates.   
 
UNSPOKEN REQUESTS : 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
Sunday, December 3, 2017 

 
Dr. Steve Witter  

Senior Pastor  
drsteve@fbcfremont.com  

231-335-3054  
 

Pastor Steve Summerfield  
Visitation Pastor  

pastorsteve@fbcfremont.com  
231-944-3589  

51 W. Oak · PO Box 150 ·  Fremont, MI ·  
Phone: (231) 924 -3110 

E-Mail: fbcoffice@fbcfremont.com  
  Web Site: fbcfremont.com  

Pray For Our Military  
 Families of the Week:  

 

Mike Gearhart ðAir Force, US 
Parker Jamieson - Marines, CA 

Zach Norris - NV  
Dave Stitt - Guards   

Ben Strautmann - Reserves (Witterôs son-in-law) 
Quadree Zenk - Guards 



 
 
 

SENIOR  HIGH  YOUTH  
Meet Wednesdays, 6:30 - 8:15 

at the White House  
 

 

Wed,  Dec. 20  -   Jr. & Sr. High Christmas Movie Night -  
                                    7 pm - 9:00 pm 
                   Please bring a Christmas treat to share.  

Morning Worship  
Welcome  

 
Announcements / Offering 

 

Worship in Song:  Angels We Have Heard on High 

        Come Thou Long Expected Jesus 

        O Come , O Come Immanuel 

        You Are My King 

 
Message:            Dr. Steve Witter 

 The GIFT of a Savior, Isaiah 52:12-53:12 

 
4:00  Christmas Choir Rehearsal      

 

 

We are so glad You are here to worship with us! 
 

                           Sunday School           10:00 
                           Morning Worship     11:00 
                         Evening Service         6:00  
                                   at Fremont Wesleyan 
 

 We hope you will experience the love of God in our service. 
Please sign the òMinistry of Friendshipó book with your  
name and address, so we have record of your attendance. 

               Donõt Forget to Sign our  
       Missionariesõ Christmas Cards  
                      TODAY ! 
They are located at the Missions Station 

  We Are Moving Our  

Evening Service to the  
Fremont Wesleyan Church  

For the 

Jason Gray Concert @ 6:00 
Doors open at 5:15  

 

 
 

WEDNESDAY:  MOPS, 9:00 
      AWANA, 6:30 
                                    Sr. High Youth , 6:30 
        Bible Study & Prayer, 7:00 
 

FRIDAY:  Home School Group:  9:30 - 1:00 
 
FRIDAY:  Bible Release Time at FBC: 11:00 - 1:00 
 
NEXT SUNDAY: FAMILY FELLOWSHIP NIGHT in place of the Evening Service 

 

Thur. Dec.  15:  WINSOME FELLOWSHIP at 11:00  
                            with Cornerstone Academy - Christmas Special ! 
 
Sat. Dec. 16:  Kids' Christmas Program Practice,  9:00 - 11:00 

                                               In the Auditorium  

Last week at 
AWANA  

 

Clubbers 71 
Nursery   7 

1  girl was 
saved ! 

 

First Baptist Church Christmas Programs  
Sunday, December 17th  

AM Service Begins at 10:30 (no Sunday School) 
 

Children's CHRISTMAS MUSICAL Drama,  
ò HARK THE HERALD ANGELó  

 

Adult / Teen CHRISTMAS CHOIR Presentation  
òCOME LET US ADOREó 

Daniel Geeting Graduated 
from the M.S.P. Academy Thursday ! 

* CONGRATULATIONS ** CONGRATULATIONS *   
He will be posted in Rockford 

We are Practicing for our Kids Christmas Program !  
Kindergarten -6th graders can go to the church basement  

immediately after Sunday school. 
It If any questions, please contact Veralyn Pedersen 

at vgkowalczyk@yahoo.com 

 

Christmas at the Newaygo County Jail  

Wednesday, December 13  
 

ITEMS NEEDED:  Pre-wrapped Candy, Cookies, Christmas cards,  
                      Stamps, Quart size zip lock plastic bags and Finances . 

 

Items of Greatest Need:  Finances, Stamps and Homemade Cookies 
 

Please bring  Items in by:  Sunday, Dec. 10th  
THANK -YOU 

LADIES  VOLLEYBALL  SIGNUP  
Two teams:  1 competitive and 1 noncompetitive  

COST:  T.B.A. 

Playing at Fremont Rec. Center 
On Thursday evenings, January 11 -  March 29 
Last day to sign up is Sunday, December 17th 

For questions, please contact Jenny Slovinski @225.5056 

 

Matthew Eckert has joined  
the United States Marine Corps.   

He left this morning for  
13 weeks of  Basic Training  

at Parris Island, South Carolina !  

mailto:vgkowalczyk@yahoo.com

